
Information Security Advisory Committee Notes 
05/19/2015 

 
Present:  Cammy Abernathy, Rob Adams, Avi Baumstein, Amy Haas, Brian Mikell, Dan Novak, Steve 

Pritz, Jack Sabin 
 

1. Discussed email retention policies. 
2. Discussed document retention standards. 
3. Discussed the job role responsibilities of the Information Security Manager and the Information 

Security administrator. 
4. Discussed campus wide email support. 
5. Discussed a standard for Gatorlink Username changes. 
6. Discussed that recommendations from the Committee are currently under review by the CIO. 
7. Meeting adjourned. 
8. The next meeting will be June 16, 2015 in Room 307 Weil Hall. 

 


